
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resourees
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region

August 31, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The ARD for Technical Services 

The OIC, PENRO

U CJTCOiNC 
n*iSNO.

MEETING WITH DILG OCCIDENTAL MINDORO RE: TREE 
PLANTING ACTIVITY ON SEPTEMBER 13, 2022

Please be informed that the undersigned, together with CDO II Roderick S. Orpilla and 
Information Office Shyla Alah Z. Abutan had a meeting with DILG Provincial Director Juanito 
D. Olave, Jr. and Chief of Staff Myla B. Panganiban regarding the upcoming tree planting activity 
on September 13, 2022.

Director Olave was made aware that PENRO has already started preparing the tree planting 
site and propagules which will be used for the said event. The DILG will be responsible in the 
communication with government officials of Occidental Mindoro.

Another meeting will be scheduled with DILG Provincial Office once they receive further 
instruction from the Central Office
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In Photo: PENR Officer Ernesto E. Tahada (right) and CDO II Roderick S. 
Orpilla (left) with DILG Provincial Director Juanito D. Olave, Jr. discussing 
the upcoming tree planting activity.

For information and record.

.TANADAERNE

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
E-mail: msd_occmdo@yahoo.com / denroccmin04@yahoo.com
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